SUNLAND

ASPHALT

City of Casa Grande Residents

*AXAXXIMPORTANT INFORMATIQN*# k%

Residents in project area (see map) between April 4, 2016 to May 9, 2016 crews from Sunland Asphalt
and Seal Coat will be SEAL COATING your half of the street. (The lane on the opposite side of the street
will be open for access). Sunland Asphalt will be distributing door hanger notification prior to starting on

your street.

e Please be aware and extra cautious of Road Workers, Construction Vehicles and Equipment.
Please pay attention to all cones and traffic barricades

o All vehicles must be removed from the street by 7:00 AM on the date listed in your area. Please
do not park vehicles anywhere on the street during the day of scheduled work. Once the sealer
is applied, vehicles will not be able to drive on the pavement until all barricades are removed.
Barricades will be removed each day by 5:00 PM. If you need to use your vehicle on the date
above, we recommend coordinating with your neighbors across the street to park your vehicles
in their driveway.

WARNING: Do not drive, park, or walk on the new sealer until all barricades and/or cones are
removed. The oil will splatter onto vehicles and track onto concrete surfaces and floors, and is very
difficult to remove. Sunland Asphalt assumes no responsibility for damage to vehicles, concrete
surfaces, of floors. PLEASE NOTE: If you should transfer any material onto shoes, driveways or vehicles,
we recommend using an orange citrus cleaner/degreaser to remove the material.

e Iftrash/recycle pick up is scheduled for the same date as your side of the street, please place
your bin(s) on the opposite side of the street by 6:00 AM, and in a manner that will not impede
access in that lane.

e Please avoid running irrigation systems 24 hours prior to and after the dates your street will be
seal coated. Water run-off into the streets may delay work in the area and/or damage the

sealcoating application.

It is always our top priority to provide a SAFE work environment for all workers and residents. Thank you
for your patients and cooperation during this important maintenance procedure. If you have any
guestions, please contact Scott Lovins (602) 245-4259. Thank you — Sunland Asphalt.



